
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 22, 2004 
 
Dear Rotarian: 
 
President Jack Hamilton asked that we conclude the fundraising effort 
for the Centennial Clock project as quickly as possible.  This will 
allow us to proceed with design and make contractual commitments. 
  
As the enclosed update shows, the response from Rotarians has been 
strong.  But we have not heard from you.  Our goal is to have support 
from all Rotarians.  As a guideline, we suggest that each Rotarian 
contribute $250, but some have contributed more and some less.  
Whatever you decide will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Keep in mind that your contribution is in addition to regular 
contributions to Rotary Charities.  We are committed to fund fully all 
regular projects – the Centennial Clock is above and beyond what is 
normal.  
 
Donations are fully tax deductible.  Major donors will receive 
recognition on plaques to be designed as part of the project.  Checks 
should be payable to San Marino Rotary Charities.  A stamped 
response envelope is enclosed. 
    
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Dennis Kneier 
Fundraising Committee Co-chair    


